
100 Days of 
Kindergarten 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 2nd July 2020 (Week 10, Term 2),                

Kindergarten will be celebrating 100 days of Big School!  

We will mark this occasion with a special celebration. 

Students are encouraged to make a special shirt to     

celebrate 100 days of Big School. They will be able to 

wear this on the day with jeans or school tracksuit 

pants. We hope this will be a creative and enjoyable   

activity for you to do with your child at home. You can 

see some of our creations from last year on this letter. 

Mr Reed, our Deputy Principal, will be cooking 100   

sausages for a special free sausage sizzle lunch.           

The children will be able to enjoy this with members of 

school staff. 

 Due to COVID-19 restrictions parents will not be able to 

attend in person this year. However, we would still like 

to make this a special occasion for all. We are inviting 

you to join us at 2:15pm on this video conference link.  

https://call.lifesizecloud.com/1333158  

The students will share a little surprise with you which 

will run for approximately 15 minutes. 

  

Looking forward to celebrating with your children! 

Tim Hillier and Naomi Bevan 

Thursday, 4 June 2020 

https://call.lifesizecloud.com/1333158

